
  

   

  

 

PRESS RELEASE 
Mr Fothergill's wants a name 

for Royal Hospital Sweet Pea (MRF553) 
 
Mr Fothergill's is looking for a name for a new mixture of sweet peas it is launching to raise funds for the Royal Hospital Chelsea, 
and is hoping Britain's gardeners will vote for their favourite. The blend of varieties in various shades of red will be launched for 
the 2016/17 season, with the Royal Hospital receiving 25p for every packet of 20 seeds priced at £1.99 the Suffolk seedsman 
sells. 
 
Staff at Mr Fothergill's were asked to nominate their favourite names and the top three were Lest We Forget, Remembrance and 
Scarlet Tunic. The company is now asking members of the public and the Chelsea Pensioners themselves to vote for one of 
these three names. 
 
To cast a vote online, visit Mr Fothergill's on Facebook or Twitter and comment on its posts to state a preference 
https://twitter.com/mrfothergill https://www.facebook.com/MrFothergills The closing date is Monday, 29 February 2016. The 
winning name will be announced by 15 March 2016. 
 
Mr Fothergill's relationship with the Royal Hospital Chelsea has resulted in it being appointed its first Corporate Patron in 
recognition of its fundraising activity for the London home for military veterans. Since 2014 Mr Fothergill's has donated 25p for 
every packet of seed it sells of poppy Victoria Cross. To date the Royal Hospital has received more than £39,000 from the 
promotion.  
 
To request a copy of Mr Fothergill's Seed Catalogue 2016, go online at www.mr-fothergills.co.uk, telephone 0845 371 0518 or 
write to Mr Fothergill's, Gazeley Road, Kentford, Suffolk CB8 7QB. 
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Visit www.mr-fothergills.co.uk or call our head office on 01638 751161 
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